COPY, A toden
e Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th February, 1925.

Dear Sirs,
¥ith reference to the new steamer "PARAGUANAY,
Se built by Messrs.Palmers Shipﬁuilding Company, I have %o
request that vou will be good enough to forward the first
entry report of your survey of the hull, as it is observed
that this vesasl left the Tyne on the 23rd ultimo.

I may add that the machinery report was received
fron the Sunderland Surveyors on the 31st ultimo and that
the feos for their survey have been paid.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

é Assistant to the Secretary.

The SUrveyors,

NEWCASTLE-ON-TYNE,
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